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Tuesday 23rd November 2021 
 
Re:  Parents Consultations 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As we were unable to schedule your parent consultation earlier in the term, due to staff illness, we 
are now pleased to be able to offer you a telephone consultation with your child’s class teacher on 
Monday 29th November between 9.00am and 2.30pm. This is an opportunity for you to talk with 
your child’s teacher to discuss how they have settled in to their new year group and to share their 
targets.  
 
All parent consultations can be booked via the online booking system which will go live on 
Wednesday 24th November (you will be informed via text and will use the link within the text to 
make your booking). Consultations will take place via telephone at your allotted time.  
 
The teachers are very much looking forward to speaking with you. If you have any questions in the 
meantime, please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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